
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Boeing Company is requesting a modification to Experimental License WF2XFW. (0012-EX-CR-
2022) 

Per the information below, the modification is to update the “Stop Buzzer, POC” only with no technical 
changes.  

FROM: Farzad Keshvadian (425)266-0828/(425)343-5757 

TO: Omar Zubi (206)390-8493 or Wayne Cooper (206)544-5429 

 

Thank-you 

Lance Benjamin 

206-544-1788 


